To Everyone Involved in The Never Forgotten Honor Flight,

Saying thank you does not seem like enough to everyone involved in this program. I just returned from Honor Flight #43 on Monday April17, 2023. This truly was the trip of a lifetime! My time in the Air Force has taken on a new meaning for me. Seeing all of the memorials in DC was great! Everyone who is eligible for this flight should go!! The welcome that we all received from people here in Wausau and also at all of the places out east was wonderful. And a big thank you to all of the guardians who gave their time to come along.

On behalf of my wife and myself, thank you so very much for everything!!

Jun Joos Good

Sincerely,